NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM
OF THE CITY COUNCIL
OF THE CITY OF LAREDO, TEXAS

In accordance with the provisions of the Texas Open Meetings Act, Chapter 551, Texas
Government Code, notice is hereby given that a Possible Quorum of the governing body of
the City of Laredo, Texas, may take place at 9:30 a.m. on May 26, 2022, at 9:30 a.m. at the
Laredo College Economic Development Center, Fort Mclntosh Campus, Executive
Conference Room, P27 Fort Mcintosh, Laredo, Texas 78040.

Members of the Latedo City Council, may attend a public workshop for
discussion only on matters pertaining to the Binational River Park Project,
including but not limited to, the park vision concept, project impact, economic
development, and other related workshop goals. There will be no action taken
by the City Council at that time, although any item discussed may be placed
on a tegular meeting agenda of the City Council for action in the near future.

Posted at 5:00 p.m. on this the 20 day of May, 2022.
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